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School Reopening for Classes IX - XII 

 

 
Dear Parents and Students, 

 

Greetings! 

 

We are planning to reopen the school for conducting physical classes on campus for 

classes IX to XII. 

 

We are requesting you to get ready for the physical attendance with grey school 

uniform, books, notebooks, record books, school identity cards, vaccination certificate, 

transport arrangements, and all necessary precautionary protocols for the pandemic 

(masks, sanitizer, etc.). 

 

The school will function in hybrid mode (online and offline both), with a maximum of 

50% of the class attending physical classes in school and the remaining 50% attending 

online classes from home simultaneously, on a weekly rotation basis.  

 

Detailed guidelines and procedures will be intimated shortly. 

 

The tentative dates of the reopening of the school are as follows: 

• Classes XII & X - 3rd October onwards 

• Classes XI & IX - 10th October onwards 

 

 

Stay safe, stay healthy, stay vaccinated. 

 

 

Warm regards, 

 

Sanchita Verma 

Principal 

Indian School Sohar 


